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Public Information Officer NIMS Implementation Workshops Postponed 
 
 
The B975 NIMS Implementation Workshop for Tribal and Local levels Public Information Officers, originally 
scheduled for August 13-15, 2007, at the Noble Training Center in Annistion, AL, has been cancelled.  
Additionally, the pending E975 NIMS Implementation Workshop for State level Public Information Officers, 
tentatively scheduled to occur at the Emergency Management Institute, Emmitsburg, MD, has also been 
cancelled.   
 
The Incident Management Systems Division (IMSD) anticipates offering both workshops during Fiscal Year 
2008. 
 
We regret any inconvenience. 
 
Please contact the below listed individuals if you have further questions: 
 
Paul F. Ganem 
Training Specialist 
IMSD – Training Branch  
(202)646-2934 
Paul.Ganem@dhs.gov
 
Gerradi C. Henderson 
Training Specialist 
IMSD – Training Branch 
(202)646-4365 
gerradi.henderson@dhs.gov
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